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EXPEDITION 
EVERYONE

We can’t wait to see you at Pilgrim Lodge for an awesome expedition!
We are so excited to 
welcome you to Expedition 
Everyone 2016! Together 
we are going to have the 
best summer adventure 
ever. 
Meeting new friends, greeting old 
friends and becoming good friends with 
God is the plan!  As we FIND 
COURAGE with the stories of Jesus, the 
love of God and the power of the Holy 
Spirit. As you prepare and pack for 
camp  Here are a few helpful hints about 
what to expect for this amazing 
weekend:Upon arrival you will be given 
a gentle schedule for the weekend with 
options for all hours of the day and 
suggestions for additional ways of 
enjoying your faith expedition. If 
children and youth opt out of 
programming, we are requesting they be 
joined by a supervising adult. 

We will worship in the chapel together 
each morning, where we will wake up 
the echo, celebrate God’s creation, hear 
God’s message and sing our hearts out.  

We will share all our meals together in 

the new Quitobaquito Dining 
Hall. It is a spectacular addition and 
you will absolutely love it!. 

 The kitchen staff prepares meals that 
are truly amazing and enjoyable. If your 
cabin brings anything extra, please 
make sure that it is all stored in a large 
plastic bin with a lid, otherwise it will be 

you and the critters sharing a cabin for 
the weekend. Fruit and water is always 
available during the day and the ice 
cream window will open occasionally. 

During the day there will be options for 
swimming, boating, hiking, labyrinth 
walking, arts and crafts, field games and 
fellowship opportunities. Closed toe 
shoes are recommended and flip-flops 
are good for the waterfront. 

At the close of the day we will gather 
again in the chapel for a vespers service 
that is relaxed and peaceful.  We will 
say goodnight to the lake and thank 
God for the blessings of the day. There 
will be the option of boardwalk casual 
time at night for the older crowd and 
story time in the lodge for the younger 
crowd. 

All medicines must be stored out of 
reach of young children Please try to 
leave your electronics at home ( ipods 
and ipads, computers and Gameboys) 
and if you must have a phone,  please 
leave it in your cabin or on silent.  We 
surely don’t want you to miss out on the 
sound of the loons because someone’s 
phone was ringing. See you soon!   

  

NEW  THIS  YEAR! 
Designing Firework Cloths 

Family Frame Photos 

 Corn Hole Tournament 

AND BACK AGAIN! 
Dean GG’s firework dance 

Jelly Jigging 

 Spirit Groups for all 

THERE IS COURAGE IN 
THIS COMMUNITY!



OUR PL MISSION MATTERS!                   DAISY’S CHILDREN 

What began as a chance meeting of three children who lost their mother Daisy, to malnutrition has grown  

to  become a source of nutritional food, potable water, education, and medical intervention for 100 

children in Concepcion del Norte, Honduras. This mission provides many vital services to the children and 

families of Honduras. Because of the food, water, shelter, regular meals, and other necessities Daisy’s 

Children provides, many of these children are alive today. Bring a donation please! 

!

If you have concerns, questions or 
curiosities before camp please feel 

free to contact your Deans for 
Expedition Everyone. 

Bhoffman@metrocast.net 

See you soon! 

 Check In is on July 3rd from 

2:00-3:00 PM in the 

Lodge.  

Check Out is on July 5th at 

NOON  

following our final worship 

together. 

Don’t forget to 
bring a white 
shirt that you 
don’t mind 
getting colorful!

AT CAMP ALL AGES OF 
CAMPERS WILL FIND THE 
COURAGE TO CONNECT ! 

DEAN GG  

     and  

DEAN BETH 

can’t wait to 

 welcome  

you to PL!


